Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:11 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Proposed new hotel in Winslow

From: Andrea Chymiy <achymiy@pacificamedicine.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 10:28 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Proposed new hotel in Winslow

Dear Ms. Wright,

| am writing to express opposition to the proposed new hotel on Winslow Way across from the Winslow Green.
Based on what | have read about this new development it appears to be much too large for the surrounding
neighborhood. | fear that this hotel could permanently alter and damage the Winslow community by worsening and
already difficult traffic and parking situation in the Winslow downtown core. This type of larger-scale development
might be reasonably placed in a mid-island space like the development near the new Walgreens or near Safeway, where
other large hotels and condos exist. Winslow Way has always been friendly to small businesses and has offered a
wonderful small-town vibe for residents and visitors alike.

| strongly encourage you to reject the proposed new hotel on Winslow Way.

Sincerely,

Andrea Chymiy

Falk Rd., Bainbridge Island

Sent from my iPhone



